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UCT	Alumni	Connect		is	live	-	join	thousands	of	alumni	and	sign	up	now!

Greetings	to	all	our	Alumni,	Friends	and	Colleagues

We	have	 reached	 the	end	of	2019	 -	and	 the	end	of	my	 first	year	as	Dean	of
Law.		It	has	been	a	very	busy	period,	with	many	exciting	developments	in	the
Faculty,	and	I	am	looking	forward	to	leading	the	Faculty	into	a	productive	and
energetic	2020.
	
In	signing	off	for	2019,	I	would	like	to	share	a	few	notes.		Firstly,	thank	you	to
those	who	were	able	to	join	us	at	the	celebration	of	160	years	of	UCT	Law.		It
was	a	wonderful	event,	made	all	the	more	enjoyable	because	so	many	of	our
alumni	were	part	of	the	evening.		Secondly,	thanks	to	those	of	you	who	have
responded	 to	 our	 Naming	 Survey,	 as	 part	 of	 our	 efforts	 to	 gather	 ideas
on	 great	 legal	 contributors	 who	 could	 potentially	 be	 recognised	 through	 the
naming	of	spaces	 in	UCT’s	Kramer	Law	Building.	 	 If	you	have	not	yet	 taken
the	 survey,	 please	 review	at	 the	 link	 below	and	 submit	 your	 suggestions	by
17	December.		We	would	greatly	appreciate	your	input.
	
Third,	 we	 are	 very	 pleased	 to	 have	 a	whole	 album	 of	 Final	 Year	 LLB	Class
Photos	now	available	online,	with	most	class	photographs	from	1970	–	2018,
and	 many	 photographs	 of	 the	 Law	 Students	 Councils	 over	 the	 years,	 and
other	 groups.	While	we	will	 continue	 to	 add	 to	 this	 library,	many	are	already
accessible	at	the	link	below.
	
We	 are	 looking	 forward	 to	 2020,	 and	 to	 many	 opportunities	 to	 engage	 with
you.	On	behalf	of	the	Faculty,	I	wish	you	a	safe	and	restful	holiday	period.

Danwood
Professor	Danwood	Chirwa
Dean	of	Law
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